Update on Payment Methods 7 3% 3 i { #7i &

Dear Users,
RPLFRi8 * Jﬁ :

As per the instruction from the Finance and Enterprises Office (FEO), salary deduction would
no longer be accepted as payment method with effect from 1 September 2024. Service users are
advised to pay by cash, Visa, MasterCard, JCB, UnionPay, Alipay or WeChat Pay.
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For enquiries or feedback, please approach the Finance and Enterprises Office:
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Email 7 #8 : feo_aupst@hku.hk
Address # xt . 1/F, Knowles Building 4= & ;%1 - &

Thank you for your understanding.
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